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NEWSLETTER – FEBRUARY 
 

January has flown by! We had a special guest, Physical Education 

teacher, Carissa, join us for two weeks during the month of January. 

Coach Carissa promises to return after her spring semester, but in the 

meantime, she has left us with some incredible games to play until she 

returns! 

 February is going to be an exciting month! The staff and I are looking 

forward to our first annual Sweethearts Dance! Save the date 2/12. It 

will be a fun-filled evening.  We are hosting a Valentine’s Day chocolate 

sale this year. Be on the lookout for flyers to purchase chocolate 

dipped Oreos, or pretzels. As always, these are just small in-house 

fundraisers, and participation is completely voluntary and appreciated.  

Just a reminder that we will be taking the children outdoors, unless it 

is too frigid, or we are “snowed in.”  Please make sure you are sending 

your children in with their winter gear:  jackets, hats, mittens, etc.  

I’d like to take a moment to remind everyone about school closures. We 

follow Harrison School District, and we will post on Channel 12 News. 

You will receive a school- wide- email, voice messages, and text 
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messages. In the case of a delayed opening, all A.M. classes will be 

cancelled, and only P.M. classes will be in session that day beginning at 

11:30. 

 

 

Important Dates: 

2/2:   Groundhog Day 

2/4:   PTA Meeting 9am 

2/6:    Football Jersey Day 

2/7:   Superintendent’s Conference Day/No School for students  

2/14:   Valentine Party/Card Exchange              

2/17-21:  Winter Break No School 

2/24:    School Resumes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

~ Robin Hughes~ 
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